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Media Advisory 
 

Gulf Shore Boulevard Extension – Traffic Signal Road Project Groundbreaking 
 

  
WHAT: On October 26,2021 the Bexar County Commissioners Court approved an 

Interlocal Agreement between Bexar County and Bexar County Emergency 
Services District No.11 (ESD 11) to extend Gulf Shore Blvd. from Elk Trail Dr. 
to Walzem road.  A traffic signal will also be placed at Walzem road and Gulf 
Shores Blvd. The project will not exceed $650,000. A groundbreaking will occur 
to mark this important step for interlocal collaboration and public safety in Bexar 
County. 
 
Currently ESD 11 is developing a fire station and safety facility at 7412 Walzem 
Rd. The extension of Gulf Shore Blvd would open up fire crew access to 
neighborhoods and residents. The project will increase the efficiency and 
effectiveness of ESD 11’s emergency response efforts. 
 

WHEN: July 26, 2022 
9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 
 

WHERE:  7412 Walzem Rd, San Antonio, TX 78244 
 

WHO: Tommy Calvert, Bexar County Commissioner Pct. 4  
John True, ESD 11 President  
Renee Green, Director of Bexar County Public Works  
Neighborhood Leaders 
Public Safety Leaders 
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